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The LUKOIL Press Service informs all parties concerned that false commercial
offers to bargain for bitumen supplies are being disseminated on behalf of
LUKOIL-Reservnefteprodukt and LLC-International, both fully-owned subsidiaries
of PJSC LUKOIL's.

The documents, with fake seals and signatures of LUKOIL Group's company
executives, also illegally use the company trademark. The fraudulent offers are sent
from e-mails that are slightly different in spelling from the true corporate addresses.
This may mislead potential buyers.

Also please bear in mind that since the second half of 2017, the single operator in
charge of implementing the LUKOIL Bitumen Program is LLC-International.

Please use caution when communicating with unknown senders and double check
the information in the documents against LUKOIL's official web sites
(www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com) and available links to web resources of
LUKOIL Group's subsidiaries.
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